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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

New Elk Mine, C-1981-010, 3Q 2022 Waste Pile Report Review


nmason@newelkcoal.com <nmason@newelkcoal.com> Tue, Nov 29, 2022 at 11:20 AM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>
Cc: Brock Bowles <brock.bowles@state.co.us>

Jared,

 

Please find attached a response letter with the measurements noted in the response.

 

Thanks,

Nick

 

Nick Mason

New Elk Coal

719-631-6146

nmason@newelkcoal.com

 

From: Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> 

Sent: Friday, October 28, 2022 10:06 AM

To: Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com>

Cc: Brock Bowles <brock.bowles@state.co.us>
Subject: New Elk Mine, C-1981-010, 3Q 2022 Waste Pile Report Review

 

Hello Nick,

 

Please see the attached review letter for the 3Q waste pile report.  Did NECC take water level measurements on the RDA
during the 3rd quarter? The data shown on the report is dated June 24, 2022 during the 2nd quarter.   

 

Thank you,

 

Jared

 

--
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Jared Ebert

Senior Environmental Protection Specialist
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November 29, 2022 

 

Mr. Jared Ebert 
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

Re:  New Elk Third Quarter 2022 Waste Bank Inspection Report Review 
  
Dear Mr. Ebert, 

New Elk Coal Company (NECC) is submitting the water levels for the Third Quarter 2022 Coal Waste Bank 
Report. Below are the levels, the water level data was taken on September 26, 2022. After the Coal Waste 
Bank Report was prepared.  

Site ID  Time  Depth 

TH -201 11:00 42.9’ 

TH-202 11:03 70.6’ 

TH-203 11:06 93.5’ 

 

Should you have questions or need additional information concerning this permit revision, please do not 
hesitate to let us know. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nick Mason 
Mine Engineer  
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